
Our Ref: 18.JA0018 

Your Ref: 

Patrick Byrne 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Regional Inspectorate 
McCumiskey House 
Richview 
Clonskeagh Road 
Dublin 14 

20th May 2010 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGINCY 

2 1 MAY 2010 

RICHVIEW 
ENVIRONMENTAL LICENSING UNIT 

Re: Castleblayney Wastewater Treatment Works - Expansion of the 1 
water Treatment Works at Muckno, Castleblayney, Co. Monagha 

Dear SirMadam, 

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to refer to your letter dated 17th May 
2010 in relation to the above mentioned case. 

Please note that the last date for receipt of a submission, as stated in the 
Board's correspondence of 27th April 2010, was 17th May 2010. As your 
letter was received on 19th May 2010, it cannot be considered by the Board. 

The Board hereby requests you to resubmit your submission / observation to 
it within one week of the date of this letter. Your response should be 
received not later than 5.30 pm on Thursday, 27th May 2010. 

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the 
undersigned officer of the Board. 

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in 
any correspondence or telephone contact with the Board. 

Yours faithfully, 

- " 
Skyad McInemey 
Executive Officer 
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